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> Dear Sir/Madam,
>
> OBJECTION to MIRVAC’s latest additional plans for Darling Harbour
>
> I have looked at the amendments that the IPC have made to reduce the total height of the roof top garden near
the Pyrmont Bridge to make it a flat space lower than the Bridge and this is a good idea.
>
> I am 90 years old but fit and healthy and thoroughly enjoy walking around Darling Harbour because it is so
open and flat.
>
> I have been shown a picture of the MIRVAC proposal for the northern podium which include many many
stairs in the garden and I object strongly to this.
>
> Darling Harbour is a major tourist attraction for Sydney and the wants and needs for local Sydneysiders and
our visitors should be the PARAMOUNT concern for Planners - not what the Developer wants
>
> Darling Harbour does not need more office or residential space,  it is there for everyone to enjoy.
>
> If Deveopers always got what they wanted Sydney would be more of a concrete jungle than it already is.
>
> Please protect Sydney from their greed.
>
> Kind regards
>
MARTA SAMSA

Sent from my iPad




